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FUN RUN 

As many of you know, we do a 
5K and Fun Run in October during Cuba 
Fest every year.  Due to other events 
and activities on the 3rd weekend of 
October, participation has declined 
significantly in recent years.  We 
changed the event this year to a Youth 
5K, and focused our energy on reaching 
the largest number of children to 
participate in the run.  With permission 
from the school, we held the Fun Run at 
the elementary school for the K-4th 
grade students on Friday, October 20th.  
532 students competed and completed 
the Youth mile.  Yes, they all completed 
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MACE RECEIPTS 

We are collecting Mace receipts again this year. 

 

 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING 

ALL ABOARD CLOSED 

NOVEMBER 23RD AND 24TH IN 

OBSERVANCE OF 

THANKSGIVING 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

the run!  In all the years we have 
been doing the run, we have never 
had that large a group of runners and 
we are thrilled with how it went and 
will definitely be doing it again! 

 

The laundry detergent sales went 
well again this year.  We raised 

$1300, and would like to thank all 
the parents who sold buckets for us.  
Jason Thomas sold the most again 
this year, thank you so much!  We 

ordered extra buckets in case anyone 
wants some just let us know.  It’s a 

good product and a good price so it’s 
a win, win for all! 

We have Tide, Tide Clean Breeze, 
and Tide Pods 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teresa  Switzer  

 

 

 



 
 

 

LIGHTS AT THE LODGE STARTS 
THIS WEEKEND! 

 
COBBLESTON RESORT 

 
ALL ABOARD WILL HAVE A LOT 

DISPLAY.   
IT’S A FREE DRIVE THROUGH 

LIGHT DISPLAY  
  

CHRISTMAS IS COMING! AALC Newsletter School Newsletter  



 
 

We will have some changes to staffing 
coming soon and will keep you 
informed of those changes as they 
happen.  We are in the process of 
hiring 2 new people ASAP.  

Please bear with us as we transition to 
new staff.  Remember we only hire 
those with the required Early 

 

We have several new babies coming to All 
Aboard and we are so excited to welcome 
them.  Bennett Bell, Levi Heintz, Blane 
Priest and Lorelei Swee, we welcome you 
aboard.   

Levi, Blane and Lorelei all have siblings 
that attend All Aboard so we are familiar 
with the families and can’t wait to spoil 
them too! 

 

 

New Staff 
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Childhood Education classes.  This 
makes the hiring process harder.  We 
think hiring educated teachers brings in 
higher quality staff and this is best for 
the children.  

 

 
 
 

 

  


